¢OPY OF LETTER DATED 17/8/11 REQEIVED FROM Ve W oH JLEASK

Fishsalesman., Peterhead.

Dear Sir,

your letter of the 4th jnst. addressed to the
London end Peterhead S.F.C0.Ld. has been forwarded to me.

1t ie our intention to keep the boats in class but
it will practicaelly be jmpossible to carry out the surveys
now, being the height of the fishing.

will you grant permission to extend the time until
the Spring of next year when we hope to carry through the
Surveys?

yours faithfully,
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